Ocean Grove PAC AGM Minutes June 4, 2020

Meeti'ng began at 6:00pm

Attendance:
Erica Chan-LaFrance, Alana Caldwell, Rhona Soutar, Michelle Nohr, Elizabeth Kirkaldy, Cherice Sweet &
Sole MacDougall

Principal & Vice Principal Report - Teachers/admin are pleased with back to school transition with Covid
19 precautions and excited to have students back. There are 58 kindergarten students registered for
September 2020, hoping for expansion in the future.

Treasurer Report:

General account: $28,102.41
Garden funds: $1373.33
Gaming account: $3, 666.09

Park savings account:  $10, 700.00

-account reflects refunds for hot lunch

-Hot lunch raised $3300 this year ($3600 last year)
-Mom'’s Pantry raised $1255

Discussion:
Hot Lunch: Cherice presented info on behalf of Dawn. Suggestions made for Fall is to not continue hot
lunch until school is back in session full time and if hot lunch does return could it be only twice a month.

Dawn has created a wonderful manual to guide volunteers for hot lunch if and when it continues.

PAC Role: Discussed changing the role of PAC for the following school year to be more of an in-class
support for students/teachers when needed. Possibly help more with Sparks program.

Birthday Board: Need volunteer for birthday board for the Fall, Dawn has done an amazing job at
creating the board 3 months at a time.

District PAC meeting: These meetings occur once a month and very informative, would be great if 1 or
more PAC members could attend

Teacher gifts: Retirement gifts needed for Mrs. Hack & Mr. Herbert as well as congratulation gifts for
Mrs. Gibson & Mrs. Muurmans.

Grade 5 Grad: 54 grade 5 students, only 16 have submitted a photo for grad gift. Discussed possibility of
photo-op to receive leaving certificates. Cherice and Alana to discuss more in detail.

Garden: Veggies and fruit are growing! Teachers and students are caring for garden in June, garden
comn’jittee will care for garden in July and August. 3E will hopefully service sprinklers soon.

Next official meeting: June 16" at 6:30pm outside (bring a camping chair)



